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CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED – MARCH 2022 
 

 
There is set out below a schedule of the Correspondence received by Council since the last 
Meeting.  All of these aspects have either been issued to Councillors or dealt with by the 
Clerk or Chairman. 
 

 

• News that the 2026 deadline to register historic paths, has now been abolished. This 
now give the likes of the Ramblers and volunteers more time for paths to be 
identified and added to the public rights of way network. 

• Latest LALC eNews  

• Changes to LCC Funding Portal 

• LCC Town & Parishes newsletter 

• Complaint from a resident about a large pothole on Manor Road  

• Notification from a resident of a collapsed access cover to telecoms services, on the 
A57 footpath, on the bridge 

• Latest Highway News 

• Resident on Church Lane has chased a wall repair 

• Informal complaint about a recent burial  

• Request from a resident for litter bins at Mill Lane 

• Confirmation of LCC grass cutting contribution for 2022-23 

• Query from the clerk at another council regarding gravediggers 

• Details of bus timetable changes affecting Saxilby 

• Notification from the memorial field trustees that the secretary role will be shared 

• Request from the school for a class to visit the library  

• Confirmation from the Salvation Army that they will continue to honour the 
temporary arrangement to increase the payments made for the clothing bank, to be 
reviewed on a monthly basis, due to increased operational costs as a result of the 
Ukraine conflict. 

• Notification of temporary traffic restriction, Kesteven level crossing, 13-14/04/22 

• Enquiry regarding an event on the memorial field.  

• Newsletter from Gallagher insurance (formerly Came & Co)  

• Article about local authorities on Gazprom contracts 

• We have been copied into an email complaint from a resident to Anglian Water, 
regarding the damage on West Bank and to the verges by the Anglian Water tankers 
to and from their treatment plant.  

• Request from the school for grounds maintenance costs for next financial year.  

• Details of upcoming WLDC meetings 

• WLDC Parish newsletter 

• Notification from PKF Littlejohn for the 2021-22 external audit 

• Request from the football team managers for a meeting 

• Communication from the bowls club regarding a faulty sprinkler jet  

• Latest LCC Town and Parishes newsletter 
 

 

 

PROPOSAL: - That Council RESOLVE that the above be received and noted. 
 


